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July 21, 2024 

 

To: Dr. Christopher Flowers 

From: ICS Association 

 
Dearest Dr. Flowers, 

 
The ICS Association is a Non-Profit Corporation that organizes Medical and Political conferences 

worldwide. The first International Crisis Summit (‘ICS’) took place in the Rome Senate in Italy 

during the onset of the Covid-19 pandemic. It was organized to find international solutions to a 

global problem. 

 

Since then, our Summits have taken place in several different countries including the European 

Parliament in Brussels, Belgium, the Palace of the Parliament in Bucharest, Romania, and the 

CPAC Conference in Washington, DC. We aim to unite leaders and experts worldwide to share 

information and initiate conversations to find constructive incentives and goals. 

 
This conference will provide a strong platform for productive International discussions and help 

lay the firm groundwork for Global solutions. 

 
On behalf of The ICS Association, it is our pleasure to cordially invite you to be a Guest of Honor 

speaker at our ICS Summit that is taking place from September 24 to September 28, 2024, in 

Tokyo, Japan. 

 
Please feel free to contact us with questions or concerns at 
internationalcovidsummit@gmail.com 
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